

Mrs R Brammer 53 Capelands New Ash Green Longfield Kent DA3 8LQ National Grid Community Relations PO Box 5689 London W1A 4FG

0800 389 2614 info@communityrelations.co.uk www.nationalgrid.com/uk/grainIng

20 March 2013

Dear Mrs Brammer

## National Grid proposed development – public exhibition invitation

I would like to invite Frindsbury Extra, St Mary Hoo and High Halstow parish councils to a public exhibition about a new development we are planning on our Grain LNG site. We are proposing to develop a service where road tankers can load liquefied natural gas for distribution by road around the country, primarily for use as a vehicle fuel.

The exhibition will be held at **Stoke Village Hall, Mallard Way** on **Tuesday 9 April 2013** from **3:00pm to 7:00pm**. The project team will be available to discuss the proposals with members of the local community.

The proposed development is on land within the existing National Grid site and we are preparing a planning application to submit to Medway Council for this work.

We have sent invitations to local residents and we hope the event will provide a good opportunity to view our proposals and discuss them with the project team. I have enclosed some posters should you wish to display them locally.

If you want further information please call our Community Relations Team on 0800 389 2614 or email <a href="mailto:info@communityrelations.co.uk">info@communityrelations.co.uk</a>.

Yours sincerely

NON

Simon Culkin Terminal Manager

Enc.

National Grid is a trading name for: National Grid Grain LNG Ltd Registered Office: 1-3 Strand, London WC2N 5EH Registered in England and Wales, No 4463679